

Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513

> www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

> > ...Changing lives

13/06/2022

Dear parents and carers

As we enter the last half term of this academic year, I wanted to bring to your attention some events that we have organised in school.

Relationships and Sex Education Meeting

This will take place in Rowling Class on Monday 27th June at 5pm and will be led by Mrs Hatton. This is an opportunity for you to peruse any of the materials that we use in school to deliver these lessons. For those parents that have attended these meetings in the past, the content will be much the same as in previous years. This year we are using an updated version of the resource that we have used for the last few years – The Christopher Winter Project.

If you are unable to attend but have any questions about the content of the lessons, please contact Mrs Hatton.

Transition from Foundation Stage to Year 1 parents meeting

This meeting has been arranged to give parents of current Foundation Stage children, information about the National Curriculum which runs from year 1 to year 6 and to discuss how it will be different for the children in terms of what the school day looks like.

This meeting will be led by Mrs Clark and supported by Mrs Hatton and will take place in Donaldson class on Thursday 14th July at 5pm

School Reports

School Reports are due to be received by yourselves on Friday 8th July 2022. There will be an optional parents meeting available on Wednesday 13th July between the hours of 4:30 and 5:30. These appointments are only required if there is something you have read on your childs report that you need to discuss with the class teacher. If that is the case, please contact Mrs Porter in the office to arrange the appointment.

Year 6 Sleepover

As usual this year we will be holding a sleepover for our Year 6 children. This will take place on Friday 15th July and will be led by Miss Reeder and Mrs Britcliffe.

Children will leave school as normal at 3.30pm and return to school at 6pm. Weather permitting, we will hold a game of rounders on the field. We would love Year 6 parents to attend this game so we can have an adults against children rounders match. If your child has an out of school activity that they need to attend before the sleepover, they are more than welcome to join us after their activity.

The children will need to bring: a sleeping bag/quilt, a pillow, appropriate pyjamas, a washbag including a toothbrush, toothpaste etc and they can also bring a few sweets to eat during the film if they wish. The children will have their own gym mat to sleep on, so there is no need for them to bring an air or camping bed.

We will ensure there are plenty of fun and games; followed by a film and snacks with a hot chocolate before sleep. We will also be providing a simple breakfast. Children should be collected at 8am on Saturday 16th July. We are asking that children do not bring any technology with them to the sleepover, this includes mobile phones. **Year 6 Leavers Assembly** Parents and grandparents of the year 6 children are invited to attend the Leavers Assembly on Friday 22nd July at 9:30. **Yours Sincerely Sharon Hatton** Principal Respond by 24.6.22 27.6.22 5pm - Relationship and Sex Education Meeting I will be attending the above-mentioned meeting Name _____ Signature Respond by 24.6.22 14.7.22 5pm - Transition from Foundation Stage to Year 1 I will be attending the above-mentioned meeting Name _____ Date _____ Signature _____ Respond by 24.6.22 **15.7.22 6pm – Year 6 Sleepover** My child _____ will be attending the Year 6 Sleepover. The No of adults attending rounders game will be ______ Name _____

Signature _____

Date _____